St. Mary's C of E Primary School 'With God All Things Are Possible.' Matthew 19:26



Dream, Believe, Achieve!

7th May 2025

Dear Parents/Carers,

Isle of Wight

I have finally received the itinerary for the residential and we shall be visiting a Model Village Godshill attraction instead of Osborne House.

We also have been advised that due to the lateness of our return, there will be an opportunity for your child to have a meal on the ferry back. The children's meals are around £7, but that is without a drink, which would be at an additional cost.

If you would like your child to receive a meal, please supply them with money for this and may I suggest it is placed in a safe place away from their spending money. A named envelope is a suggestion.

For anyone who missed the meeting last week, please type the link into your browser for the presentation https://www.stmarys.leics.sch.uk/isle-of-wight-2025/

The coach departs the school on Friday 6th June at 6.30 am. Please arrive promptly.

Yours faithfully

Mrs H Talbot

Headteacher: Mrs R Ayres

St. Mary's C of E Primary School, Station Road, Hinckley, Leicestershire LE10 1AW Tel: (01455) 637477 office@stmarys.leics.sch.uk









